
RUMPLE: CALLED TO WORSHIP AND EMPOWERED TO SERVE 
 

For those interested in the Puerto Rico Mission Trip in June '19, 
please note that applications and deposits are due no later than No-
vember 19th at 4:00pm. There is a basket in Holly's office, labeled 
"Puerto Rico Mission Trip," to leave your paperwork and deposit. If you 
have further questions, please call or email Holly. 
 

Salem Presbytery Meeting Volunteers: We will meet immediately 
following the 11:00AM service next Sunday, November 4th in the Choir 
Room. This will be a brief meeting to go over your responsibilities and 
answer any questions you may have. If you have any questions prior to 
this meeting, please contact Stephanie Hankins at 404-914-9830. 
 

The Salem Presbytery Youth have a mission project, and they need 
your help! They are gathering school supplies for students going back-to-
school after Hurricane Florence. School supply items will be received at 
the November 13 meeting of Salem Presbytery here at Rumple.  Please see 
the eNews and Facebook for all the information.  
 

Rumple continues to respond with Hurricane relief ef-
forts.  Rumple Missions is planning a work trip in conjunction with First 
Presbyterian of Boone and ASU campus ministry.  Are you interested in 
participating in a weekend work team to eastern NC later this fall? Please 
contact Kathy or Misty Mayfield, allredml@appstate.edu. You may also 
continue to make gifts to Rumple indicating Hurricane Relief in the 
memo line. 
 

Can we Talk? An Invitation to Small Group Conversation.   
Kathy is inviting people of divergent theological and political views to 
come together in small groups to listen to one another, hear each other's 
stories, and pray together. Small groups are being organized to begin in 
the next few weeks.  Please call or email Kathy if you are interested in 
participating. 
 

Save the Date!  Sunday, November 18—Annual Church Wide Chili Cook 
Off in the Fellowship Hall immediately after worship. Please contact  
Karen Clabough 295-0939 or Hazel at office@rumplechurch.org to let us 
know if you are planning to compete with your favorite chili recipe on  
behalf of yourself or your committee. More details can be found in the 
Enews.   
 

Monthly BR CARES food pantry donations needed! Please see the 
Rumple website and enews for specific items needed this month.  

    Please keep in your prayers                        
Rumple members                                                                  

The family of Mary Goodwin, who died on 
10/21; Barbara Leon, Sylvia Kiker, Pete 

Groothuis, Doug Holstein, in hospice care in 
Lenoir; Roger Broeker, Barbara Scott, Bren-

da Lentz, Bill and Pat Magruder, Recie 
Craig, Erin Tobin and Drew Taylor, serving 

in the military 
 

 Family and friends of Rumple                 
Bill and Marion Thorn’s great granddaugh-
ter, Peyton Macphail; Ann Rhyne’s cousin, 
Bonnie; Debbie Brenner’s husband, David, 

Jan McClure, Holly Bannan’s mother; David 
Greene, son of David and Rachel Greene; 

Lou Moore’s son in law, Luke Short; Grover 
Gore, Susie Reynolds, sister of Patty Lau-

bach; Meg Wagner, neighbor of Leslie Novil-
la;  Vicki Hamilton’s grandson, Oliver; Joyce 
Rodriguez, sister of Carolyn Nelson; Stanley 

Coffey, son of Betty Coffey,  Al and Ellen 
Smith, missionaries in Russia  

 

Please contact Hazel in the church office if 

you have other prayer concerns to add. 

Rumple Calendar 
 

Sunday October 28 
11:00 Worship  

4:00 Mission Trip Planning Mtg. (L) 
5:00 Combined Youth (YC) 

 

Monday October 29 
6:00 Yoga Class (FH) 

 

Wednesday October 31 
11:00 Staff Meeting (L) 

2:30 KICKS/Fusion 
6:00 Handbells (KMC) 

7:00 Sanctuary Choir (KMC) 
 

Sunday November 4  
All Saints’ Sunday 

9:45 Sunday School 
11:00 Worship and Communion 

12:00 Presbytery Volunteer Mtg. (L) 
12:15 Christian Education  

5:00 Combined Youth (YC) 
 
 

YC—Youth Cottage   FH-Fellowship Hall                                                                                         

RH-Rumple House  KMC Keys Music Center 

PS-Pastor’s Study   ACU-Adult Classroom Upstairs 

Rumple Memorial                                     

Presbyterian Church 

The Order of Service for the Worship of God                                                   
October 28, 2018            

  

WE ASSEMBLE IN GOD’S NAME 

 
CHIMING OF THE HOUR  
 
WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                               
The grace and peace of our Lord Jesus Christ be with you.                                                                                            
And also with you.  

  WE GATHER TO WORSHIP 

 

PRELUDE                                        “Hark! Ten Thousand Harps and Voices”                                Larry Shackley 
Duet with Leslie Novilla 

 

+CALL TO WORSHIP                                                                                                                            from Psalm 90 

Through all generations, God has been our dwelling place. 
Before the mountains were brought forth, 
Before the earth and the world were created, 
From everlasting to everlasting, God is. 
Let us worship God who was, who is, and who will be. 

 
+HYMN OF PRAISE                                        “God of the Sparrow”                                                              No. 22 
Text: Jeroslav J. Vajda  Music: Carl F. Schalk                                                                                                                                                  Tune: ROEDER 
 

+PRAYER OF CONFESSION                                                                                                                 
Jesus, our Healer, you give sight to the blind.  We confess this morning that we continue to 
be blind and need your healing. We close our eyes to those who are different than we are: 
at work, at school, at the store, in the church.  We close our eyes and do not see the pain of 
our neighbors who struggle to feed their children, with drug addiction, to find adequate 
housing, to address medical needs.  Open our eyes, Lord Christ. Heal and forgive us.  Em-
power us with your Spirit to see and to hear the needs of those around us and to reach out 
with healing hands in the name of our Savior Jesus Christ. Amen. 
 

+SILENT CONFESSION 
   

+KYRIE                                                 “Lord Have Mercy” (sung responsively)                         Evan Adair, cantor 

Lord Have Mercy….    Christ Have Mercy……    Lord Have Mercy 
 
+ASSURANCE OF FORGIVENESS 
Friends, hear and believe the Good News of the Gospel. 
God in Christ has set us free from sin and death. In Jesus we have been made new. 
We are loved and we are forgiven.  
May we claim the life to which God has called us. With our eyes open, may we see our 
neighbors and respond with the love and compassion of Jesus our Savior. 
Thanks be God. Amen.  

Rumple Staff  
Kathy Beach ………………………………………………………………………………………..Pastor 
Holly Bannan …………………………………………………………….Director of Discipleship 
Dave McCollum ………………………………………………………………….Director of Music 
Eric Luke ………………………………………………………………………………….Accompanist 
Hazel Smithey ………………………………………………………………………………..Secretary 
Cassidy Nooner ………………………………………………………………………...Youth Intern 
Kalie Gorham …………………………………………………………...Communications Intern 
Julie Anderson ………………………………………………………………...Nursery Supervisor 
Mary Leah Reece ………………………………………………………………..Nursery Assistant 
Heather Sigmon …………………………………………………………………………… Custodian 

Elders: (2018) Barbara Julien, Danny 
Kirkland, Mary Lentz (Clerk), Mike Rhyne 
(2019) Davis Hankins, Misty Mayfield, Kim 
Rogers, Cullie Tarleton (2020) Jim Crowell, 
Jerry Hutchens, Jane Rogers, Lynne 
Waugh 

We have many modes of communication here at Rumple. To stay up-to-date on 
upcoming events, please check our website, Facebook page, and eNews. To be 
added to the weekly email list, email Hazel, office@rumplechurch.org.   
www.rumplechurch.org  
www.facebook.com/rumplememorialpresbyterianchurch/ 

mailto:allredml@appstate.edu
http://www.rumplechurch.org
http://www.facebook.com/rumplememorialpresbyterianchurch/


+RESPONSE OF PRAISE                                                                                                                             “Gloria Patri” 
Glory be to the Father, and to the Son, and to the Holy Ghost. As it was in the  beginning,       
is now and ever shall be, world without end, Amen.  
 

WE HEAR THE WORD OF GOD 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
 Our Lord Jesus has commanded us to teach those who are baptized.  Do we, the members of this 
 church on behalf of the whole church, promise to guide and nurture Bixby by word and deed, with 
 love and prayer, encouraging him to know and follow Christ and to be a faithful member of His 
 church?   We do. 

Will we receive this precious child into our fellowship here? 
With great joy we welcome Bixby Dale into Christ’s church; for we are all one in Christ. 
Do we promise to love, encourage, and support him? Will we walk with him and support his parents 
as they help him to know and follow Jesus? 
We promise to share the good news of the gospel with him, and to be the loving, sup-
portive Body of Christ to this family. 

 
 +AFFIRMATION OF FAITH                                                                                                The Apostle’s Creed 
 I believe in God the Father Almighty, Maker of heaven and earth, And in Jesus Christ 
 his only Son our Lord; who was conceived by the Holy Ghost, born of the Virgin Mary, 
 suffered under Pontius Pilate, was crucified, dead, and buried; he descended into hell; 
 the third day he rose again from the dead; he ascended into heaven, and sitteth on the 
 right hand of God the Father Almighty; from thence he shall come to judge the quick 
 and the dead. I believe in the Holy Ghost; the holy catholic church; the communion of 
 saints, the forgiveness of sins; the resurrection of the body; and the life everlasting.  
 Amen.  

 
 BAPTISM HYMN                      “Child of Blessing, Child of Promise”                                                No. 486 

(stanzas 1, 2, 3) 

PRAYER OF PREPARATION     
We give you thanks, O God of sacred stories, for the witness of holy scripture. Bless our 
hearing of your word this day. By the power of your Holy Spirit may we be those who hear 
your Word today and then act upon what we hear.  In the name of Christ the Healer we pray, 
Amen. 
 

NEW TESTAMENT LESSON                                                                                                        Mark 10:46-52; p. 44 
The Word of the Lord.  Thanks be to God. 

 

SERMON                                                                                                                                                           Kathy Beach 
 

WE RESPOND TO THE GOOD NEWS 
 

ANTHEM                                                  “Jubilate Deo: Psalm 100: 1, 2, 5”                                 Music by Peter Anglea 
 Jubilate Deo, omnis terra; servite Domino in  Serve the Lord with gladness: come before his 
 Laetitia. Introite inconspectus ejus In exultation.  Presence with singing. 
  
 Quoniam suavis est Dominus: In aeternum misericordia For the Lord is good; his mercy is everlasting; and 
 Ejus, Et usque in generationem veritas ejus.   His truth endureth to all generations.    

 
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE AND THE LORD’S PRAYER 
Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be Thy name. Thy kingdom come. Thy will be done 
on earth as it is in heaven. Give us this day our daily bread. And forgive us our debts, as we 
forgive our debtors. And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil: For thine is 
the kingdom, and the power, and the glory, forever. Amen.   

OFFERING OF OUR LIFE AND LABORS    
The Pennies for Hunger offering will be collected by the children this morning.  

 

OFFERTORY                                                       “Shall We Gather at the River”                                                Larry Shackley 
Duet with Leslie Novilla 

 
+DOXOLOGY AND PRAYER OF DEDICATION                                                                                           No. 606 
Praise God from whom all blessings flow; praise God, all creatures here below;  
praise God above, ye heavenly host; praise Father, Son, and Holy Ghost. Amen.  
 

WE DEPART TO SHARE THE GOOD NEWS   
 

+SENDING HYMN                                              “Go to the World!”                                                                 No. 295 
Text: Sylvia G. Dunstan  Music:  Ralph Vaughan Williams                                                                                                                   Tune: SINE NOMINE 

 
+CHARGE AND BENEDICTION                                                                    

 

POSTLUDE                                                   “Rejoice, Ye Pure in Heart”                                                     John Innes 
 

Bold font indicates all say or sing in unison   +Indicates those who are able may stand.    * Used by Permission CCLI# 3145863                     
 

WORSHIP NOTES 

Leading worship: Kathy Beach, Pastor; Alice Salthouse, Liturgist; Dave McCollum, Director of Music, Sanctuary 
Choir; Eric Luke, Accompanist; Scripture readers: Emily Leonard, Don Saunders; Ushers and Greeters: Mariam 
Newton, Dottie Watson, Buz and Betsy Helms 
 

Large Print Hymnals and Assisted Listening devices for worship are available in the narthex.  If you would 
like to use a “Sound Mate” while in worship, please see Kent Leonard (at the soundboard) or an usher for assistance. 
Please recycle your bulletin; place it on the table in the back entrance or the recycle bin in the office workroom.   
 

The flowers today are given to the glory of God and in celebration of the baptism of Bixby Dale Markland, son of 
Matt and Tracy Markland. Bixby is the grandson of Terry and Teresa Lentz and Don and Lisa Markland.   
 

A Nursery is provided each Sunday morning (9:30-12:15) for infants through five years old in the Keys Church 
Nursery area on the downstairs level of the education building. Please ask an usher to direct you to the nursery. The 
nursery is staffed by supervisor, Julie Anderson and assistant, Mary Leah Reece.   
 

There is NO Children’s Church today. We invite our students to stay in the service and participate in worship. 
There are worship bags located at both entrances of the sanctuary for our children We also invite them to collect 
Pennies for Hunger during the Offertory.   
 

Today, in addition to the morning offering, we will receive the Pennies for Hunger offering. This monthly  
offering supports the hunger ministries of Salem Presbytery, including Hospitality House in Boone. The amount  
received at Rumple to date is $3,076.00.      

 

Next Sunday, November 4, Rumple will give thanks for all the saints among us and all of the saints of light who 
have gone on before us.  We will mention Rumple members who have died since last All Saints’ Day by name and 
light a candle in their memory. We will also have time and space to remember other saints in our lives and give 
thanks to God for them.  If you have friends and family who might find this service helpful as they grieve, please in-
vite them to join you in worship next Sunday. 
 

Welcome to all who have come to worship God at the Rumple Memorial Presbyterian Church this morning. If you 
are a guest or a visitor, this church family welcomes you. We invite you to fill out a visitor card or leave your contact 
information on the fellowship pad. The Rumple family would love to get to know you and share information about 
the ministries and missions of Rumple. If you would like to receive weekly news from Rumple, please leave us your 
email address with that noted.  If you have questions, please speak to one of the ushers.  

Grateful Rumple at Work. Next month church leaders will undertake the difficult task of establishing our budg-
et for 2019. In doing so, they will consider requests to continue support of our current ministries as well as opportu-
nities to enhance service to our congregation and mission in our community. Critical to this process is the documen-
tation of estimates of giving from our membership.   If you have already submitted your estimate of giving for 2019, 
thank you. If you have not yet returned your confidential estimate, please consider doing so as soon as possible. 
Please join with us to seize this opportunity to further our ministry.                              -   The Stewardship Committee  


